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BUSINESS NEWS 
 
 

Newport Beach-based the Saywitz Company recently named Joe Poncino as its 

senior vice president of construction. Poncino has been with The Saywitz 

Company since 2001. He has more than 40 years of experience in the 

construction industry.  

 

“Joe has been an integral part of The Saywitz Company’s growth over the past 

decade and will continue to oversee and manage the company’s portfolio of 

properties, construction, renovations, construction management, and team of 

maintenance technicians,” said Barry Saywitz, president of The Saywitz 

Company. “His continued involvement will help shape the company’s growth and 

business plan moving forward.” 
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